
 

  

Ring Family 
in Brazil 

   

Prayer Request 

 Spiritual Growth for our family 

 Homeschooling of children 

 Biblical Faith Baptist Church 

 Salvation of Jonathan 

 Wisdom about Property next  

to the church 

 Evangelistic Campaign:  

Hope in the Valley  

Oct. 28-Nov. 11, 2025 

Contact Information 

thenathanringfamily@gmail.com 

Phone # 864 4530064 

Brazilian Address  

Beco do Pontal 435 

Bairro Lami 

Porto Alegre, RS 91787-680 

 

 
Dear Praying Friends, 
Recently in midst of a plumbing project at our house in 
Brazil I ran across a pvc pipe on which the company had 
printed, God is Faithful. This has been true in multiple 
areas of our ministry and family life here this year. We 
celebrated 11 years here in Brazil this past June. God is 
so faithful and has carried us through the years and we 
publicly want to thank Him for all He has done. We are 
like Isaiah, so unworthy but we have said, “Here am I.” 
Any good that has come has been because of God’s 
faithfulness. Please pray for us to walk close to the Lord 
and in total dependence as we walk forward here at 
Biblical Faith Baptist Church.  
Our church has officially organized and those who have 
taken the step of church membership have jumped in to 
help in so many ways. Praise the Lord for a treasurer, 
Sunday School teachers, van driver, soul-winning partner, 
people willing to clean and help in so many other ways. 
Also God has sent a several new folks who have been 
attending the last few months. Pray for Matheus and 
Juliana, and Alexandre and Adriana and that their 
families will soon join the church. As a church we have 
been preparing to do Evangelistic Bible Studies.  It has 



been exciting to hear of our people witnessing to their 
friends and neighbors. Pray that the passion to win the 
lost will grow in our congregation. 
We are actively preparing for an Evangelistic Outreach in 
the Taquari Valley where all the flooding happened last 
year. The Baptist Couriers For Christ led by Brother Josh 
Sterz his organizing a campaign to distribute several 
thousands John and Romans and have to evangelistic 
services in November of this year. Please pray with us for 
the container of John and Romans to get to us before the 
campaign and pray for fruit that will remain.  
On the home front, another school year is beginning with 
our first son, Kai going into 9th grade, Mik is in 7th, Rya is 
in 5th, Nate-Nate is in 4th and Mercy and Isaac are 
starting 2nd grade. Please pray for Sarah as she has 
Homeschooling mom, missionary wife, and many other 
duties to juggle.  
We enjoyed the visits of Brother Josh and Don Stertz and 
of supporting Pastor Jim Appel and James Appel this 
summer. Their visits were a blessing an encouragement 
to our family and ministry. We want to invite any of you 
that would be interested in visiting to contact us and 
come down to see how the Lord is working here in Brazil.  
 
In Christ, 
Nathan, Sarah, Kai, Mik, Rya, Nate-Nate, Mercy, & Isaac 
Ring 

 
Welton, Bruna and their children Manu & Estevan 

From our church, they help with our Sunday School Ministry 

Nathan and Graziela, his Portuguese 
teacher. Pray for her salvation 

Pastor Jim Appel and James with our 
family at Biblical Faith Baptist Church 

Our teens going to winter camp 

Moises (center) with the Stertzs 

Container being sent out by Bearing 
Precious Seed 

for the Campaign Hope for the Valley 


